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Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: [External] FILE#A107/22 PORTABLES at Tommy Douglas School
Attachments: TommyDouglas_Portables (1).zip; TommyDouglas_Portables.zip; 20220519_162110.jpg

From: Tina M.    

Sent: May‐20‐22 10:09 AM 

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca> 
Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] FILE#A107/22 PORTABLES at Tommy Douglas School 
 

I noticed yesterday as I walked by a (very small) posted sign at 4020 Major Mackenzie Drive W. about 
addition of four portables on the YRDSB property named Tommy Douglas Secondary School. 
 
I am writing to object to this request.  The school, sports fields and adjacent parks have already brought a 
great deal of traffic and youth parking and 'hanging out' with drugs and sex after dark.    
 
There is no private security on the grounds, nor does YRP have ability to attend to police the ongoing 
problems around the school currently when called.  
 
Installing PORTABLES will only give more places to go hang-out, get high & have sex in the night and on the 
weekends.   Our community is not looking for Portables on our school properties. 
 
I am opposing the adjustment/request and would like to be kept in the loop about the proceedings. 
 
I wonder why residents living so close to the school and whose backyards are next to property are not 
receiving letter from City of Vaughan about this request.   The minute size of the sign that is in front of school 
is not one that any car could see from the street.    I feel that more public notice is required for the 
community to have a say about this large change to our area, especially one that is diminishing a new area.  
 

 

Ms. Tina Medina 

40 Millwood Pkwy. 
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